
April 2022 

The last scheduled printing for this newsletter will be in October of 2022.  Starting in 2023, the newsletter will be posted on the 

Hulmeville Borough website and on the Face Book page. Paper copies will be available by calling 215-757-6531 ext 5 

HULMEVILLE BOROUGH    WWW.HULMEVILLE-PA.GOV ● WWW.HULMEVILLE150.ORG 

Quarterly Borough Newsletter - Anniversary Edition! 
 

Mark your calendars! 

This edition of the Hulmeville Borough newsletter is dedicated to all of the celebration events planned for this 
year.  Volunteers are always needed and more information is available at www.hulmeville-pa.gov   or by 

calling the people listed on each of the attached event information. 
 

 - Hulmeville History Book: Joe Coleman has completed the Hulmeville History book.  Reserve your 
copy call 215-757-6531 ext 5 or email jcole105@verizon.net: soft cover $25.00 or hard cover $40.00 
 

- Hulmeville Banners: Have you noticed the newly installed 150th celebration banners?  They are offered to 
silver, gold, or platinum level sponsors who donated $500.00 or more.  If you are interested please email 
info@hulmeville.org or call  
215-757-6531 ext 5 
 

- Cookbooks for Sale: $15.00 send an email to Judy Coleman to order your copy jacoleman525@gmail.com   
 

Emergency Alert Notification System - ReadyBucks 
Are you signed up for ReadyBucks?  ReadyBucks is an emergency alert notification system used by both 
the Borough and County.  It is used to send out alerts about emergencies and other important community 
news.  However, you can only receive the alerts if you sign up.  For more information, go to the 
Emergency Management page: http://www.hulmeville-pa.gov/emergency_mgmt/   
 
 

Notices: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Spring  2022 

Event! 



 

Hulmeville Borough Police 
Note from Chief of Police John Baran :  
-PA Dog Laws state that all dogs three months of age or older must be licensed.  All dogs must be under control 
and must not be allowed to ru n at large.  Dogs are personal property, and owners are responsible for damages 
caused by their dog.  More information can be found at:  
https://www.agriculture.pa.gov/Animals/DogLaw/pa-dog-laws/Pages/default.aspx  
 

Code Enforcement  
The Fire Marshal is responsible for enforcement of the Borough fire code. This includes having an 
entertaining fire in your outdoor fire pit.  You can contact Bill Wheeler at w.wheeler@hulmeville-pa.gov 
to get your needed permit.  Yearly permits are $25.00. 
 

Zoning Information 
The borough web site links allow you to view, save and/or print, the entire zoning ordinance section by 
section.  Visit the web site www.hulmeville-pa.gov/zoningordinance.html for more information. 

Water Authority  
Pay your bill on-line 

To access the Hulmeville Authority bill pay web site, go to https://hulmevillepa.com/water-payment/ 
 
Water or Sewer Bill Questions? If you pay your bill to Bucks County Water and Sewer, call 1-800-
222-2068.  If you pay your bill to Hulmeville Water Authority, call 215-757-6531 ext 2 

Stormwater & Floodplain Management 
- Gilmore & Associates is managing stormwater and floodplain concerns for the borough.  All concerns 
can still be made through the borough at 215-757-6531 ext. 5   

No dumping of any sort is allowable in all waterways! 

William Penn Fire Company - Station 7 - Hulmeville 
-Volunteers are needed! 
-Visit www.wmpennfire.com for more information on getting involved!  
-Contact joinwmpenn@wmpennfire.com or call 215-752-7740.  

Trash & Recycling 
-Trash and Recycling can be placed on your curb Tuesday evenings, the night before collection. 
 

Tax Collector 
-Hours are printed on your tax bill and will be posted on the borough website.  Information requests can 
be made by contacting: Valerie Myers  v.myers@hulmeville-pa.gov or call 215-757-6531 ext. 1 

Great Gift Ideas! 
 

Order tickets for 
 

Gardens of  
Hulmeville Walk 

and the 

Virtual Cooking Classes 
www.hulmeville150.org 



 

 

 

 

Community News  
Hulmeville Historical Society: www.hulmevillehistorical.org 
- If you are not getting the Town Crier, contact Marce Heald at 215-629-6201 to get signed up 
- Want to get involved, email mimwell@verizon.net  
 

Hulmeville Garden Club: www.hulmevillegardenclub.org .  
- Check out their events calendar by going to their web-site. 

 

Family 
Upcoming Borough Events 

 

Mark your calendars for Hulmeville Borough’s 2022 upcoming events: 
Saturday, February 12th, 6:30 pm Virtual Cooking Class "Valentine's Day Theme - Paella" 
Saturday, March 12, 6:30 pm Virtual Cooking Class "St. Patrick's Day Theme" 
Tuesday, March 8, 7:30 pm  "Toasts & Sweets" for Hulmeville's 150th at Borough Hall 
Tuesday, March 8, 8:00 am - 2:00 pm Free Cupcakes at Johnson Hall Coffee House to celebrate  
            Hulmeville's 150th Anniversary 
Saturday, April 9, 6:30 pm Virtual Cooking Class "St. Patrick's Day Theme" 
Saturday April 16, 12:noon Easter Bunny event to be determined 
 

 
Congratulations to the 2021 youth volunteers for Hulmeville Borough 

Even though the newer Covid variants kept this event from happening, Appreciate certificate were still 
sent out to the Youth volunteers of 2021. Thank you to Noah Edge for his heartfelt speech during 
Hulmeville Historical Society's Memorial Day Service. Also, The Girl Scout Troops 2065 & 2533 were 
there to support Hulmeville Historical Society's many events throughout 2021! 
 
 

Congratulations to the 2021 Holiday House Decorating Winners! 
Thank you to everyone for making Hulmeville Borough bright with lights and decorations in 2021!  The 
tally is in from the Historical Society:    
Honorable mentions:   Danielle Campomizzi & Elizabeth Taylor, 523 Lincoln Ave. 
   Ray & Taylor Brechbiel, 206 Ford Ave. 
   Richard & Pearl Ward, 906 Walnut Ave. 
 
3rd Place:  Sharon Harper, 8 Water St. 
 
 
 
 
 
2nd Place: 

Plan now for Hulmeville's 1st 

HHHHHHHHaaaaaaaalllllllllllllllloooooooowwwwwwwweeeeeeeeeeeeeeeennnnnnnn        DDDDDDDDeeeeeeeeccccccccoooooooorrrrrrrraaaaaaaattttttttiiiiiiiinnnnnnnngggggggg        

CCCCCCCCoooooooonnnnnnnntttttttteeeeeeeesssssssstttttttt!!!!!!!! 
Be ready by October 1, 2022 

 
This is just in time for the Ghost Tours! 

 
All decorated houses will be judged by the 
Hulmeville 150th Celebration Committee 
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Seasonal Announcements 
-Please note that  snow must be cleared within 24 hours after the snow has ceased to fall. 
 

-Parking of vehicles on borough streets is prohi 
 
 
 
 
bited during a snow event to allow for safe and efficient removal of snow (from 1 hour after snow begins 
to fall and until 12 hours after the snow ceases to fall). 
 

-Do you have a fire pit?  A new borough ordinance states that anyone with a fire pit needs  
a yearly permit: Contact the Fire Marshall to acquire the permit w.wheeler@hulmeville-pa.gov 
 
 
    -If you have a fire hydrant on your lawn  
    or curb area, please help to keep in clear  
    
 
 
 
 
 
 during snowy weather. 

 
The Hulmeville Borough 150th Committee Thanks all of our Platinum Level Sponsors!  

 

Thank you to a friend of Hulmeville for the printing of this newsletter. 


